
Peace  Implementation  Council
Steering  Board  convenes  in
Sarajevo

Political Directors from the countries of the Steering Board
of  the  Peace  Implementation  Council  (PIC)  are  meeting  in
Sarajevo  to  review  the  current  situation  in  Bosnia  and
Herzegovina.

On  Tuesday,  the  PIC  Steering  Board  discussed  the  overall
political  situation  in  the  country,  and  met  with
representatives  of  the  civil  society.

On Wednesday, the Political Directors met with members of the
BiH  Presidency.  The  discussion  focused  on  the  upcoming
priorities for Bosnia and Herzegovina.
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